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Wednesday 11th May 2022 

Band Sleepover 
Event Date: Friday 27th May 2022 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Students in Leura Public School’s Instrumental Music Program are invited to a Band Sleepover.  This is a 
wonderful opportunity for students in the program to build on relationships with their peers, support 
each other and have a great time playing music. 
 

The Band Sleepover is on Friday 27th May 2022.  On the day, students will stay at school after the final 
bell.  Following afternoon snacks and playground play, students will participate in a range of activities 
including team-building games, music games, and rehearsals of Band.  This will be followed by takeaway 
pizza, a campfire (weather permitting) and a movie or board games. 
 

There will be separate campsites for students set up in the music room and in the adjacent spare 
classroom.  Supervision will be provided by Mr Connor and Mrs McGown. 
 

On the Saturday morning, students will be provided with a light breakfast.  Parents and carers are 
encouraged to help out in the canteen for this event.  Please note: All volunteers must have completed 
the volunteer induction training for 2022 and provide the school with evidence of Covid vaccination.  
Children will be collected between 8:00am and 8:30am in the morning. 
 

Students will need to bring: 

 ☐ Healthy snacks for after school on Friday 

☐ Water bottle 

☐ Change of clothes for the morning 

☐ A comfortable camping sleeping mattress 

☐ Pillow, pyjamas, sleeping bag 

☐ Toothbrush, toothpaste, and any medication they normally require. 
 

Other suggested items could include: Ugg boots/slippers; favourite board games/card games; soft toys 
for bedtime.  These items can be delivered in the spare classroom next to the music room before or after 
school on the day of the sleepover.  Please complete and return the permission note with payment in full 
by Monday 23rd March 2022 to ensure your child can be involved in this event. 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Patrick Connor      May Ptolemy 
Music Teacher      Principal 
  

Payment due: Monday 23rd May 2022 
Please note no late payments will be accepted. 

Payments can be made online, as well as by cash or cheque. 
For payments online enter:  Payment Description: Band Sleepover 

       Payment Amount:        $10.00 
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I give permission for my child ________________________________________________________ of class_____________________ 
to participate in the Band Sleepover at Leura Public School on Friday 27th May 2022. 
 

I understand that takeaway pizza, churros and hot chocolate will be provided for dinner, along with a 
light breakfast. 
 

I have read the attached note regarding what my child will need to bring to this event. 
 

I understand that I will need to collect my child from Leura Public School on Saturday 28th May 2022 
between 8:00am and 8:30am. 
 

☐ I have enclosed cash or cheque for $10.00 
 

OR 

☐ I have paid online.  My receipt# is _____________________________________________ 

 
MEDICAL INFORMATION 
 

☐ The Medical information I have provided to the school is still current 
 

OR 

☐ Attached is an updated medical form (please contact the school office if a new form is required) 

 
DIETARY REQUIREMENTS: 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
I am able to help with managing food preparation and serving: (please tick if available) 

 ☐ 6:00pm – 7:00pm Friday 27th May 2022 

 ☐ 7:00am – 8:00am Saturday 28th May 2022 

 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________________________________________________  Date: __________________ 
 
My contact phone number on the day is ________________________________________________ 
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